SoonerCare Fax Blast

September 17, 2009
SUBIJECT: Physician Contract Renewals
Dear Provider:

Please be advised that if you submit a new tier level, your renewal letter will contain the
tier level you were in for 2009. All requests for a new tier level must be reviewed by a
committee, and you will be notified at a later date of that decision.

If your PCP renewal is not received by September 30, 2009 all payments will drop to a
paper check which will be mailed out after the renewal process has been completed.
Once your renewal has been processed, all payments will then revert back to electronic
payments.

On October 15, 2009, those who have not renewed will lose their panels. Physician
contracts may still be renewed after October 15, but we will not be able to restore your
current panel.
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